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This month’s featured technique is 

squish painting. Use lots of acrylic 

paint. Apply the paint in big dabs 

then push various plastic shapes into 

the paint to get a squishy veiny effect 

similar to the work of George Uvs.

We have had lots of new visitors who 

have thoroughly enjoyed the Art Inc 

experience. Our attendance rate is

excellent and we thank the families,

young people and schools for their

support. 

This month we have celebrated some 

amazing successes with progress 

made in skills and techniques.

We also celebrated a birthday, a pizza 
day and Christmas. We celebrate one 

of our young people making a fresh

start in a new school and we wish 

him the best of luck!

We share our best wishes and 

dreams!

Well done Art-Inckers! This year you have taken part in, sculpture, 

bubble/ squish/ sugar/squeegee/string painting, cartoons, ink-

blots, textiles, abstract, watercolours, glass- painting & many 

more. 



December Break. See the website for details.

Art work included in this month’s newsletter was 

created by Archie, Izzy, Charlie Bianca & Ford
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